
SHORELINE SCHOOL DISTRICT
COMMON CORE INFORMATION NIGHT

for Spanish Speaking Families
Thursday, Feb. 12, 6:30 to 8 p.m.

Alumni Room, Shoreline Center

Please join us for an informative and interactive evening of learning 
about the Common Core State Standards and Smarter Balanced 
Assessment.

Presenters will include 

• Rebecca Miner, Shoreline Schools Superintendent

• Teri Poff, Director of Teaching 	and Learning for Shoreline Schools

• Michael Power, Director of Assessment and Student Learning

Spanish interpreters will be available
Child Care Provided

		  Co-sponsored by the Shoreline School District, 			 
Shoreline Education Association and Shoreline PTA Council


